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I am in opposition to HB 2038 as I believe nuclear power is not something our State 

& the world needs right now. There's still no answer to the waste. We Oregonians 

passed a law (that included every inch of this State) that no more nuclear power 

plants could be built until there's a federally licensed repository for the waste. This 

was 45 years ago. The majority of Oregonians do not want anything to do with 

nuclear power! The richest & largest corporations in the world need to power their 

data centers with nuclear power in our State? Please don't even consider it! Don't sell 

out!! We need CLEAN energy. No way are SMNRs clean energy. At least be 

responsible & diligent & invite experts on the disadvantages of nuclear power!! Thank 

you. 


